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I urge the legislature to vote down this bill. I moved here ten years ago and was 

shocked by the taxes in this state. Since that time, I have seen the government take 

more and more of our money for no increase in services. Absolutely nothing 

productive gets done with this money that you keep taking and taking. When is it ever 

enough? There are buildings full of departments that could be downsized or 

streamlined in Salem. Start there. This is simply another way of making the Metro 

area subsidize the rest of the state. Enough.  


